Latham Res. 1 & Latham 2-32

The area inside the red polygon was PDC's operational area that was reclaimed prior to the inspection and is currently being monitored for vegetation growth.
COGCC inspection was conducted when the area was covered in snow and would have been difficult to observe the reclaimed area. The non-reclaimed area
referred to in the COGCC inspection is an active Midstream meter shed that serviced two PDC's wells (Latham Res. 1 and Latham 2-31) and two Noble
Energy Inc. wells, Latham 2-42; 2-43 (see circled wells). PDC's wells were both Plugged and Abandoned (PA) in June 2014. Noble had one well PAed in
September 2014. The other well is still active according to the COGCC COGIS. The blue line represents the approximate flowline from the two Noble wells.

All the gas was sold to Kerr-McGee at the Master Meter shed and was piped offsite.

Note: the master midstream shed was also used as pig launcher.




